
FALL 2020 SEMESTER REPORT 
GFC Student Representative 

Makboolee Fyith 
Summer months:  

- Attended summer retreat with APSA members to discuss the plans of the upcoming year 
- Attended General Facility Council orientation and reviewed all documents pertaining to 

GFC 
- Updated biography for ASPA page  

- Started academic restructuring review 
September to November:  

- Attended meetings with GFC monthly  
- Met with SU members to learn more about the role and my responsibilities on GFC 
- Researching academic restructuring and emailing back and forth with other members 

regarding consultation process for academic restructuring 
- Attended bi-weekly meetings with APSA and updating them about GFC  

December:  
- Help classmate refine a proposal in support of student services to send off to GFC 

committee and ARWG 
- Updated class on status of academic restructuring 
- Meeting with SU pharmacy representative Nathan Brandwein  to understand 

amendments to the academic restructuring models 
- 15 hours of meeting with GFC and student committees 
-  Voted in favour of college model 
- Emailing various members to discuss proposals and amendments  
- Attended Bi-weekly meeting with APSA  


